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DONOHOE CONSTRUCTION TOPS OUT AT CAMDEN NOMA  
 

 
Washington, DC, March 4, 2016 —Donohoe Construction Company celebrated with a Topping Out 
luncheon for project team members as the second phase of the Camden NoMa multifamily 
project on 61 Pierce Street NE reached its highest point. The project achieved this milestone 
weeks ahead of schedule. 
 
Developed by Camden Properties and designed by WDG Architecture, the $69 million project will 
consist of 405 units within a 15-story concrete apartment. The luxury apartment building will 
include three levels of below grade parking as well as many high-end amenities for residents to 
enjoy including a fitness center, a courtyard and rooftop pool.  
 
The 492,109 square foot project broke ground in February 2015 and is on schedule to reach 
substantial completion early 2017. 
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About Donohoe Construction Company 

 
Family‐owned and operated, Donohoe Construction Company ("Donohoe Construction") is one 
of the leading general contractors exclusively serving the Washington, DC Metro area. 
Donohoe’s diverse construction expertise includes multi‐family residential, office, hospitality, 
senior living, mixed‐use, interiors, parking garages, and higher‐education projects. Continued 
growth and success reflects Donohoe Construction’s steadfast commitment to superior service 
and uncompromised integrity. For more information, please visit 
www.donohoe.com/construction  or on Twitter @DonohoeTweets. 
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